
 

 

 

RESOLUTION 2022-1 

2022 Public Safety Facility Bond 

 

WHEREAS the City of Kerrville is charged by its citizens to keep them safe through 

effective law enforcement and firefighting services, and  

 

WHEREAS the current Police Department is located in an old bus station that has 

many structural issues; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Kerrville Fire Department is currently leasing office space that will 

cost the City over half a million dollars over the next decade, and  

 

WHEREAS, Municipal Court is located in a metal building that is not designed to 

meet the current needs of the Court, and  

 

WHEREAS, the City’s Information Technology Department dedicates over 75% of 

their time to the Police & Fire Departments and the Municipal Court, they need to 

be located with these entities, and  

 

WHEREAS, the City Council developed a process for strong citizen input during 

the evaluation and planning process, 

 

Now, therefore be it resolved by the KERRVILLE AREA CHAMBER OF 

COMMERCE that the 2022 Kerrville Public Safety Facility Bond (Proposition A on 

the May 2022 Ballot) is an important next step for the City of Kerrville to keep our 

businesses and our community safe and encourages our members and the 

community to support Proposition A on the May 2022 ballot. 

 

 

ADOPTED as of the 8th day of April, 2022.  

 

     

  

______________________________________ 

      

Allison Bueche, Chair of the Board  

      

Kerrville Area Chamber of Commerce  

 

 


